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CEO BRIEFING / WORKSHOP SESSIONS 

PUBLIC NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 

Following is the program of CEO Briefing/Workshop Sessions for the month of JUNE 2022. 
 
In accordance with section 90(a) of the Local Government Act, CEO Briefing/Workshop sessions 
may be closed to members of the public.  Each CEO Workshop/Briefing session listed below 
provides advice as to whether it is open or closed to the public, either in full or in part.  Where a 
decision has been made to close the session, a brief reason for that decision is provided.  
 
 
 

Description: CEO Briefing / Workshop Session 

Date: Monday 6 June 2022 

Time: 6.30 pm  

Venue: 
Little Para Conference Rooms, First Floor, Salisbury Community Hub,  
34 Church Street, Salisbury 

Topics: 

• Caretaker Policy Training 

• Public Realm Safety Salisbury Oval Presentation 

• CEO Update 

Open/Closed to 
the Public 

This Briefing / Workshop Session is OPEN to the PUBLIC 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
John Harry 
Chief Executive Officer 


